Pastors Corner

May 4th through May 6th, Revival Church will be in revival with Bro. Brent Brosam. I hope you will all be here for these meetings. It is important. Your attendance is necessary in order for anything we do to be successful. We need you so much here at the church. 

We are “knit together” (Col.2:2). This is the way He makes all our lives beautiful by weaving them together with the lives of all your brothers and sisters. This can only happen if you are here. You can only be knit if you don’t quit.  This is how we become a part of a beautiful body; the body of Christ.      
                                                                               Danny Whitley

